
SMS Sunday Message: September 30 
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here are a few announcements for the 
week of October 1 - 5.   This message has been forwarded to our SMS 
family via email, and will also be available on our website under the Sunday 
Messages tab. 
 

● We have a few sporting events this week.  On Monday, October 1, 
our volleyball team will be at home versus Linkhorne Middle School 
for a 5 pm match.  On Wednesday, October 3, our cross country 
team will be hosting Linkhorne Middle School for a 5 pm meet. 
Finally, on Thursday, October 4, our football team will travel to 
Brookville Middle School for a 5 pm game.  Let’s come out and cheer 
our student-athletes to victory!  Go Spartans! 
 

● Parents, on Friday, September 28th, a letter was sent home detailing 
our tardy to class policy at SMS.  Please take some time to review 
this letter with your child.  We will begin implementing this policy on 
Monday, October 1, giving each student a chance to “reset” and start 
fresh in their classes.  This does not mean that tardies have been 
erased from Infinite Campus, but consequences will begin after 
Monday if students accumulate a certain amount of tardies.  If you did 
not receive a letter, the policy is as follows: 
 
-1st Tardy - Warning by the teacher 
-2nd Tardy - Parent Contact 
-3rd Tardy - Detention gave by the teacher w/ parent contact 
-4th Tardy - Detention doubled by the teacher w/ parent contact 
-5th Tardy - Notification to assigned administrator  
 

Please encourage your son/daughter to quickly get his/her materials and 
make it to class on time. Every minute of instruction is valuable. 



 
 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), 
and our website for more important information on school events. 
Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our 
community! 


